
Office of the National President  

Auxiliary to Sons of Union Veterans 

of the Civil War 
Diane Mellor 

 16 Norma Drive, Nashua NH 03062 

H 603-880-4699, C 603-494-8494 

President@asuvcw.org 

 

Without Change, There Would Be No Butterflies! 
 

General Order #4 
Series 2013-2014 

November 14, 2013 
 
Sisters:  
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce the appointment of Sister Darlene Alcorn of the Department of 
Pennsylvania as our new Supply Officer.  Sister Dar will hold this office until the expiration of the current 
term ending August 2016. 
 
Sister Darlene will be sworn into office in Gettysburg and receive her inventory at that time.  I ask that 
you give her time to set up the supplies, and I am sure she will start delivery as soon as she is able.  
Included in her inventory are the New Rituals, in both hard bound and three-hole punched versions.  
These will also be available on-line soon. 
 
Sister Webmaster, please add Sister Dar’s information to our web page.  I am hoping a new order sheet 
will be available soon, as well.   
 
I would like to thank our National Council for a job well done; it was not an easy task.  My gratitude also 
goes out to the many Sisters who offered their services.  I hope this will not deter you from seeking 
positions in the future. 
 
Ordered this 14th Day of November, 2013 

 
Diane M. Mellor 
National President 
Auxiliary to Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
 
Attest: 
 
 
Patricia Bures 
National Secretary 
Auxiliary to Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 


